
 

 

[Peacock, Laura Harnden] 
 
 

MRS. RAY PEACOCK 

 
Mrs. Laura Harnden Peacock, widow of Ray L. Peacock of 71 Lake Ave., 

died today in a local nursing home after a long illness. 
Born in Port Byron, Mrs. Peacock had resided in Auburn 57 years.  She 

was a member of the First Universalist Church, Auburn Chapter 169, OES 
and Mt. Olive White Shrine. 

Surviving are three daughters, Mrs. Wallace W. Lockwood of Pittsford, 

Mrs. Lyman I. Achenbach of Fort Plain and Mrs. William D. Mahagan, 
Skaneateles: two sisters, Mrs. Edgar S. Masher and Mrs. J. A. Boyd, both of 

Auburn; also six grandchildren, nine great-grandchildren, and several nieces 
and nephews. 

Services will be at 2 p.m. Friday at the Langham Funeral Home.  The Rev. 
Edward Hanna, pastor of the First Universalist Church, will officiate.  Burial 

will be in Soule Cemetery. 
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